

Dear Community Partner,

June 2018

I hope all is well and this finds you well.

I would love to take a moment to reintroduce you to a member of the greater Miami Dade community whose goal is to serve and build families of all ages. Christ Community Church is a rapidly growing church community here in the city of Miami, where I am honored to serve as the new Pastor. Community outreach is a pillar of who we are and can be seen in our weekly services and community wide programming strategies.

Our School Adoption Program gives us the opportunity to work closely with three different schools in the local community. Our seasonal camps and student life groups reinforce our culture of service, love, and community first rehabilitation efforts. Even our building is available space for local community groups such as our friends at the Miami Fire Department and the Community Crime Prevention Seminar are a dynamic example. Our vision is not only to become a religious haven, but also a strong liaison in transforming and impacting our community.

During my recent transition, it has been brought to my attention that the interior and exterior infrastructure of Christ Community Church is in desperate need of repair. The estimated cost for all repairs and upgrades is \$105,000. We have already received \$9,400 from community organizations towards repairing our roof, interior renovations, bringing electrical wiring up to code, additional office space, updating our kids and youth room, just to name a few.

Our goal is to raise the remaining funds over the next three months with the renovation taking place over this summer. These renovations are not only necessary for the safety and longevity of the building, but it would also increase the church's effectiveness in serving the community.

We have planned a number of fundraising events to help reach our financial goals. You can find out more about these programs on our website. We understand that not everyone will be able to help us through financial donations so we hope you will consider donating goods or volunteer hours towards these programs and initiatives. As a 501(c) 3 organization, we will be sure to provide a tax receipt for all donations.

Your generous donation will help us renovate our building and preserve an important asset to our community. We need the support of our members, but it will also take the benevolence of the community businesses and individuals like you, to help us reach our goal. Your partnership through a financial contribution will bring us closer to accomplishing this major project.

Thank you for your ongoing support of the mission of the Christ Community Church in Miami. If you have any questions, concerns, or are looking for more details about this fundraiser for our church, please contact us at (786) 657-2994 or greater@cccmia.org

Sincerely,

Pastor Jonathan Germain